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In accordance with Paragraph 1 of the South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental 
Control (“DHEC”) Order dated May 7, 2021 and New-Indy Catawba LLC’s (“New-Indy”) Public 
Notification Plan dated May 17, 2021, New-Indy presents the following Public Notification.    

 

Description of Planned Activity:  

New-Indy intends to continue its removal of fiber in the Aerated Stabilization Basin (ASB), using 
long-arm dredging equipment and barge.  New-Indy commenced the fiber removal work before 
the DHEC order was issued.  

 

Purpose of Planned Activity: 

To provide for additional aeration in the ASB.     

 

Date of Planned Activity: 

The work will recommence on June 18, 2021 and continue until fiber removal is complete.  

 

Contact Information: 

New-Indy may be reached at catawba.info@new-indycb.com concerning this activity.   


